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September 11, 2024 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 

Wed. September 11 
- Chapel Services 
-7th Grade Left for Camp 

Thurs. September 12 
-Picture Day 
-VB Games @ Home  
-5:00 p.m. B Team  
-6:00 p.m. A Team  

 
Fri. September 13 
-School Colors Day 
-7th Grade Returns from Camp 

    
Mon. September 16 

   -French Toast Sticks 
  -Catalog & Magazine  
    Sale Kick Off 

Tues. September 17 
-Hot Dog Tuesdays  
-T-Shirt Tuesday 
-PTL Meeting 4:30 p.m.  
@ Nonna’s Pizzeria 
 
Wed. September 18 
-Chapel Services 
-Crispy Chicken Wrap 

LOOKING AHEAD…. 

PTL MEETING 
Tues. Sept. 17, 2024 
 4:30 PM @ N onna’s 

Use this link 
https://forms.gle/6B6ii39Kr
dmLjde56  to check things 
out and register for pizza & 

fellowship! 
 

 

THIS WE BELIEVE…   

 “What will they teach my child at a Lutheran school”? By now you have 
learned a lot of what your student is learning at Concordia.  As discussed 
at your Parent Information Night meeting, our mission is: Bringing Christ 
and excellence in academics to our children for life and forever.  

 

Sharing Christ is what we do EVERY day, all through the day. Why? Simply 
put, we want you and your child to know the love of Jesus. What is that 
love? Jesus died on the cross and HE paid the price for the sins of all the 
people in the world (John 19:30)! 

Your child will also learn that the Holy Spirit, who works through the Word 
of God, brings us to saving faith in Christ (Ephesians 2:8 – 9, Romans 3:22-
24). God gives us forgiveness of sins, seals us for eternal life in heaven and 
strengthens our faith through the Sacraments of Baptism and Holy 
Communion.                                                                 (Concordia Tracts, 2004) 

If your child has not yet been baptized, and you would like more 
information, please reach out to Mrs. Klein or your child’s teacher!  

COME WORSHIP WITH US!  
Join friends and family from school at 
one of these worship services to 
celebrate the 16th Sunday after Trinity.  
 
Saturday, 9/14  @ Faith – 4 p.m.  
Sunday, 9/15 @ Faith – 9:00 a.m. 
Sunday, 9/15 @ Holy Cross –10:00 a.m. 

SET APART TO SERVE  
We continue to share the story of how 
God has worked in the lives of our staff 
to bring them to serve him and become 
part of our Concordia family.  Students 
should check out the special bulletin 

board to learn more. Please check it 
out, too, when you are in the building!  
 
Mrs. Eberhardt’s story is posted on 
the Set Apart to Serve bulletin board. 
Ask your child to check it out and share 
what they learned about her call to 
serve!  

PICTURE DAY IS TOMORROW! 
All students will be photographed 
tomorrow, Thursday, Sept. 12th. 
These photos will be part of our 
yearbook released in Spring.  
Order forms went home last week. If 
you would like to order pictures, 
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remember to turn in any order forms to your 
child(ren)’s teacher. No purchase is required! 

MARTIAL ARTS FUNDRAISER CLASSES AT CLS  
Concordia Lutheran School has partnered with 
Championship Martial Arts to help raise funds for 
STUDENT ACTIVITIES!  Our dollars will be directed to 
the GYM FLOOR FUND. 
 
During this program, students will take 4 karate 
classes during the school day starting on Tuesday, 
Sept 24. This fundraiser is $25 per student and 100% of 
the proceeds go back to Concordia Lutheran School 
for the Student Activities/GYM FLOOR Fund! 
 
What a great way to develop Confidence, Focus, and 
Self-Discipline in students....AND raise $ for 
Concordia Lutheran! 
 
Space is LIMITED for this fundraiser. Click HERE to 
print both sides of the attached form, sign the back, 
and return to the Concordia Lutheran office to reserve 
your spot! Feel free to call Championship Martial Arts 
if you have any questions: 262-205-5929.  
 
Paperwork has been sent home with all K – 8 
students.  
 
Click HERE to download the permission 
slip: https://bit.ly/4dW2lWl 

OUTDOOR EDUCATION DAY 9-20-24 
Friday, September 20th our 1st – 6th graders will be 
taking education outside to Boerner Botanical 
Gardens.  The buses will be departing school at 9:15 
a.m. Please make sure you arrive at school on time. 
Plan to send a COMPLETELY DISPOSABLE SACK 
LUNCH with your child. Students will be arriving back 
at school approximately by 1:15 p.m. and finishing 
their day here at school.  

SKATING IN PE IS JUST AROUND THE CORNER 
Beginning October 8th, the kids in grades K – 8 will be 
roller-skating in PE Class. Now is the time to begin 
practicing tying those laces!! This will help the kids get 
their skates on and moving quicker. Thank you for your 
assistance. 

HOT LUNCH BEGINS MONDAY 9/16/24 
Volunteers are needed to help serve lunches to our 
students in PK3 – 8th grade. Some students will come to 
the cafeteria to pick up their lunches and take them back 
to their classrooms while others will eat in the cafeteria. 
Our PK3 – K students will have their lunches delivered to 

their classrooms. Please contact the school office to let us 

know what days of the week you can help! All volunteers 
must submit an authorization for background check. 

PARENT-TEACHER LEAGUE MEETING 
We are looking forward to gathering with you at our first 
Parent-Teacher League Meeting on Tuesday, 
September 17th at 4:30 p.m. This meeting will be 
taking place off campus at Nonna’s on Durand Ave. 
(directly across the street from school).  FREE CHILD 
CARE will be available at the school. Pizza will be 
provided at the meeting and for the students whose 
parents attend the meeting. Please use this link 
https://forms.gle/6B6ii39KrdmLjde56 to access the 
Google Form with more info and to make your pizza 
choices. We look forward to seeing you there. 
Participation at PTL meetings counts toward your 
required volunteer hours! Check out the new PTL 
Newsletter attached with the Eagle Banner. 

CONCORDIA’S 8TH GRADE CAR WASH 
Concordia’s 8th graders are hosting a car wash on 
Sept. 14th. All proceeds will go towards their 
Washington D.C. trip next spring. Please stop in to say 
hi and stay to get your car washed! We will be in 
Concordia’s parking lot from 9am-3pm this Saturday. 

FRIENDZY IS ABOUT FRIENDSHIP 
The Friendzy program is new to Concordia and 
provides simple, memorable ways for your student to 
learn and practice God’s design for friendship. Every 
month we will introduce to the entire school a 
Catchprase and Key Verses while they participate in 
activities, games, and group discussions. With the 
help of God, and this new curriculum, students will 
learn what it means to be a good friend and build 
others up. 
 
This month’s Catchprase: WE NEED EACH OTHER!  

UPCOMING PTL FUNDRAISERS 
PTL Action Territory Night on September 20, 2024, 
from  4 – 9 p.m. See the attached flyer coming home 
today for more details! 
 
PTL Dine and Donate on  Monday, Sept. 30, 2024, at 
Qdoba Mexican Eats, 6035 W Durand Ave from 
4 – 8 p.m. We are looking forward to seeing you there! 

CONCORDIA FALL FEST 
Concordia Fall Fest is rapidly approaching, and we are 
gearing up to have a lot of fun again this year. There will 
be carnival type games, food, inflatables, a silent 
auction, a Vendor Fair, cake walk, and Henna art. 
 
Please save a little time for us on Saturday, October 
26th 11am-3pm, to stop by Concordia School, wander 
the Silent Auction, peruse the Vendor Fair, grab a bite 
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to eat, and enjoy the boundless energy our students 
have during this fantastic event. 
 
We are looking for donations for our Silent Auction. 
Anyone who may be interested in donating an item or 
in helping to solicit donations, please contact Terri at 
414-331-1800 

We are also looking for Vendors to fill our vendor spots. 
If you, or someone you know, are an independent 
consultant, please consider sharing your interest and 
products with the Concordia Family and friends. For 
more information regarding the Vendor fair please 
text/call Terri Lisowski at 414-331-1800 or email at 
terri.lisowski@gmail.com 

GOING ABOVE AND BEYONG 
Each month our students (K-8) have an opportunity to 
earn an academic achievement award. Specific grade 
appropriate criteria have been established for each 
subject in our curriculum. After this criteria has been 
communicated for the given month, the student can 
work to achieve the award for that month. The criteria 
will typically require the student to go “above and 
beyond” what is required of the child in class. The 
academic emphasis for the month of September is 
Religion. Look for information coming home with your 
child on this program or with your child’s class 
newsletter. 

KEEPING OUR FAMILIES IN PRAYER 
As part of our family, you are in our thoughts and 
prayers. We will be including you in our prayers 
throughout the year, here in school and at our 
churches. Please join us in lifting up the following 
families and their children, along with members of our 
staff, in your prayers: Barkley (Adeline), Barnett 
(Emilie), Barnett ( Max), Barrera (Brooklyn), Barron 
(Lenox) and Mrs. Barron (6th grade aide) . 

CHAPEL OFFERINGS 
“The Ronald McDonald House” is our chapel 
offering project for the month of September and 
October. Today we raised $102.00 bringing our grand 
total to $152.00. We are moving closer to our goal of 
$600.00. Your gifts and prayers are greatly 
appreciated. 

TODAY’S VERSE TO REMEMBER 
You will be enriched in every way to be generous in 
every way, which through us will produce thanksgiving 
to God. 
                       ~ 2 Corinthians 9:11 

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY 
“Do a little more than you’re paid to. Give a little more 
than you have to. Try a little harder than you want to. 

Aim a little higher than you think possible, and give a 
lot of thanks to God for health, family, and friends.” 
                                                      ~ Art Linkletter 

 
Our Mission at Concordia: Bringing Christ and 
excellence in academics to our children for life and 
forever. 
 

 
 
ATHLETICS NEWS & NOTES 
Volleyball and Basketball Practice times are on 
your TeamReach App – Please make sure to check it 
often for any updates or changes. 
 
UPCOMING GAMES !  
 
Volleyball Games: 
Thursday, September 12th  
Home vs. Kenosha Lutheran Academy 
5:00 p.m. B Team (5th/6th) 
6:00 p.m. A Team (7th/8th) 
 
Thursday, September 19th  
Away @ Racine Christian 
5:00 p.m. B Team (5th/6th) 
6:00 p.m. A Team (7th/8th) 
 
Friday, September 20th  
Home vs. Christian Life 
5:00 p.m. B Team (5th/6th) 
6:00 p.m. A Team (7th/8th) 
 
Tuesday, September 24th  
Away @ St. John’s Lutheran 
5:00 p.m. B Team (5th/6th) 
6:00 p.m. A Team (7th/8th) 
 
Thursday, September 26th  
Home vs.  Racine Christian 
5:00 p.m. B Team (5th/6th) 
6:00 p.m. A Team (7th/8th) 
 
Soccer Games: 
Thursday, September 5th 
5:00 p.m. @ SCORE Park vs. St. John’s Racine 
 
 



 Mondy, September 23rd 
5:00 p.m. @ SCORE Christian Life 
 
Friday, September 30th 
5:00 p.m. @ SCORE Park vs. Trinity Lutheran Caledonia 
 

RACINE LUTHERAN HIGH NEWS FOR YOU! 
 

This year, RLHS is transitioning to digital ticketing for 
sporting events. However, for regular season games, 
those with an athletic pass won't need a digital ticket. 
 
Please take note of the special "Grade School Fan 
Nights" listed on the back of the pass. We look 
forward to seeing you there! 

 
Grade School Fan Nights: 
Varsity Football – Friday, Sept. 13, 7 pm (Pritchard Park) 
Girls Varsity Basketball – Thursday, Dec. 12, 7 pm 
Boys Varsity Basketball – Friday, Dec. 20, 7 pm 

 
 

 


